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General License (10 CFR 40.22)

Orion Chemical Company
ATTN: Mr. John P. Larsen
P. O. Box 7475
Provo, UT 84602

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 25, 1983, in response to our letter and
the attached Notice of Violation and Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalty4

dated December 15, 1982.

As a result of our review, we find that additional information as discussed
with John P. Larsen by telephone on Febr ary 9, 1983, is needed. Specifically,
we note that you did not respond to the five requests contained in the
penultimate paragraph of page 2 of the otice of Violation and Proposed
Imposition of Civil Penalty.

You should submit the above-requested information within 10 days of your
receipt of this letter so that we can continue our review of the matter.

Sincerely,

John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
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